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Striking up the band on Garryowen Road

by Marie Hobbins

RELOCATED to a new purpose-built home under
the spire of St John’s Cathedral, members of the
historical Limerick St John's Brass and Reed
Band, recently held their first annual general
meeting in their new bandroom on Garryowen
Road, not too far from their former premises in St

Child safety car
seats fitted free
at Crescent SC

MANY loving parents who think they are doing the
right thing by providing child and baby seats in their
cars have no idea that they are actually putting their
child at risk by not securing the seat properly.

Experts on Road Safety Authority roadshow, who
check child and baby seats for free, found that
three out of every four seats they checked were not
fitted properly.

And a shocking recent report into child fatalities
from the RSA has revealed that 246 children aged
14 years or less, were killed on Irish roads between
1997 and 2009.

Of these fatalities, two in five were passengers in

a car or other vehicle and almost one-third of those"

were not using a seatbelt or child restraint. A
further 122 children who were seriously injured in a
collision during this period were not properly
restrained in the car.

To help parents learn how to keep their children
safe in cars, the RSA is taking its ‘Check it Fits’
Roadshow on the road again, from October 8-12.

The Roadshow will visit Crescent Shopping
Centre, Dooradovie, on Monday, October 10 from
10am to Spm.

John’s Pavilion, which they had to vacate two
years ago to facilitate major roadworks .

The outgoing honorary secretary of the band,
Anthony Doyle, described the occasion of the first
AGM in the new bandroom as “a great historic
day”.

Established in Limerick in 1865 , the band,
which has won many prestigious national and

international awards down through the past
century and a half, continues to welcome new
faces.

“Learn to play a musical instrument, make new
friends, travel and see new places,” encourages
musical director, John Doyle, who also points out
the importance to established band members, as
well as those just starting off, that practise and

rehearsal are the essentlal
becoming an excellent musician.

“You will always find a friendly welcome at
Thursday night rehearsal sessions,” he says.

The new PRO, Tony O’Grady, who already has
many plans in the pipeline for the thelr 150th
annlversary, is also extending an invitation to
anyone Interested, to go along and join them.
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